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Holly Road Center Turn Lane Construction, Grand Blanc Township 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that the center turn lane construction project 

near the new Magna facility on Holly Road between Baldwin Road and Ray Road in Grand Blanc 

Township, will resume on Tuesday May 07, 2019.  At times during the construction project, one 

lane will be closed and traffic will be regulated with flag control. The project is expected to be 

completed by Friday, May 24, 2019.   

Motorists are advised to allow extra time to reach their destination.  Please contact Corey Jarbeau, Permit 

Specialist at (810) 767-4920 if you have questions.  

                                                                                                                                                            

            --- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 
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